
 | Print | Download

Wednesday, December 22, 2010

Sorry I Missed Your Show with Hilary Easton on Jan. 29th!

 
Sorry I Missed Your Show!, a video screening and artist talk back series for dance works, is a series co-presented by Dance/NYC and Gibney
Dance.  The next program in the series will be held on January 29, 2011 at 4:30PM at Gibney Dance Center (890 Broadway, 5th Fl.).  The
program will feature the artist, Hilary Easton and her work, Light and Shade.  A post-screening conversation will be moderated by Brian
Rogers, Artistic Director of The Chocolate Factory.  Please save the date and plan to join us in this presentation and conversation! 

RSVP HERE!
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